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    25th April 2024  
 

Year 1 Trip to Burghley House – Wednesday 5th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
  
We are delighted to tell you that the Year 1 children are going to visit Burghley House on Wednesday 
5th June 2024 to support our science learning.  
 
During our visit we will take part in a ‘Green Plants Workshop’, explore the garden and  
also have time to play in the adventure play area.  We are sure we will have an interesting time and 
learn lots of new things!   
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and travel to and from Burghley House by coach. We will return to 
school in time for end of day pick up. The children will be supervised in small groups with school 
staff.   
 
Children should dress in school uniform, suitable footwear (no wellies or sandals) and a suitable coat 
for the weather. Children will need to bring a packed lunch with 2 non-fizzy drinks.    
 
As you are aware, the costs for all trips are calculated under the assumption that all pupils attend 
and contribute. For the trip to go ahead we ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.21. If sufficient 
parental contributions are not received then, unfortunately, the trip may have to be cancelled. If you 
have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the Year 1 team or the school office. Please 
make payments via ParentPay – if you have not yet set this up, please email the school office and 
they will assist you with this.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Carroll and the Year 1 Team.   


